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Y6 went out with a blast! 

Y6 pupils performed to a packed audience
on Wednesday evening and there wasn’t a
dry eye in the house when it finished. We
were so proud of their loud speaking voices,
acting talent and singing which was, at
times, done through their own tears - what
an emotional bunch. I know there was a
mention of my love of recorders so the
children were ‘delighted’ when I treated
them to one last blast on Thursday
afternoon. Well done Y6 your production of
Old School Daze was amazing! 

New School Term
For the children returning to Grimes Dyke after the summer holidays please
remember that all children must have joggers / leggings and a pair of trainers
and wellies as uniform. Please do not buy uniform style trousers or skirts /
dresses and no school shoes - that’s not Team GD! 
Children return to school on Wednesday 3  September 2025 - don’t be late,
we’ll be excited to see everyone! 
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Science and Nature Party
We love a good party at Science and Nature Club, but only when the children work
hard to earn it! This year the Y6 pupils who have been coming for three whole years
were put to the test by answering some very serious quiz questions to show they
deserved a party. Could you answer the following:

What is metamorphosis? 
How many species of turtles are there in the world and how many are
endangered?
What is mimicry?
What makes leaves green?
Is there such thing as a seagull? 

For Isla!

Miss Hill does not like bananas! 
It is a well known fact in school that Miss Hill does
not like bananas, so some Y6 pupils thought they
would annoy me on their very last day by dancing
in my office dressed as bananas! This might be
their very first red card coming up!

A few goodbyes...
We always have to say a few goodbyes at the end of a school year, this year is
no different. On the teaching staff we say good bye and huge thank you to Mr
Cummings and Miss Papa who are both leaving to take on new exciting
projects. We also say goodbye to Miss Prow and Mrs Kaur who will leave us at
the end of this term. We are sure we will see them all again as once a member,
always a member of Team GD! 
We also say goodbye to children who are moving onto new schools and hope
they take with them everything they have learned at Grimes Dyke. 


